
New Park & Playground at Seascape Family Aquatic Center 

 

The new park to be located at Seascape Family Aquatic Center will serve an area of Hoffman 
Estates that does not have a park within a ½ mile walk of their residents.  The new park will 
feature a state-of-the-art playground with synthetic grass as the fall surface, open green space 
around the playground, shelter with picnic tables and will be completely fenced in. 

The anticipated opening date for the park is May 16, 2025.    
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